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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Jacquelyn A. Bouwman to the group.

State Bar Bankruptcy Seminar on September 8

The State Bar of South Dakota and the Bankruptcy Court for the
District of South Dakota are hosting a bankruptcy seminar on
Thursday, September 8, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. (Central
time), at The Country Club of Sioux Falls.  The seminar will
cover a wide range of bankruptcy topics and the speakers will
include debtors' attorneys, creditors' attorneys, trustees, and
judges, including Judge Nail and the Honorable Anita L.
Shodeen, United States Bankruptcy Judge for the Southern
District of Iowa.  There is no charge for the seminar, but please
register to attend.

Seminar Agenda and Registration

Proposed Amendments for Public Comment

The Judicial Conference Committee on Rules of Practice and
Procedure has approved for publication for public comment
proposed amendments to existing rules and forms, including

https://members.statebarofsouthdakota.com/clecalendar/details/bankruptcy-seminar-682530


amendments to Official Bankruptcy Form 410A, Federal Rules of
Bankruptcy Procedure 1007, 4004, 5009, 7001, and 9006, and
proposed new Bankruptcy Rule 8023.1.  The proposed
amendments and supporting materials are posted on the
Proposed Amendments Published for Public Comment page of
the federal judiciary's website.  The public comment period
closes on February 16, 2023.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment



